
             Pacific Breezes      

                         Rotary Club of Mission Bay 

                        Meets  Monday Noon  at the Catamaran Hotel 

                            

                                  Summary of Meeting  December 1. 2014 

Our President, Gus Goldau, opened the meeting by having Jim Dorcy lead the pledge.  Susan Thorning 

introduced the visitors.  They included Bill and Barb Jewett from Yuma, Carol Lloyd from Pleasant Gab, 

PA. Her son Matt was visiting with her.   

Our speaker, Bob Goodman, was introduced by President Gus.  Bob 

is a member of the Torrey Pines Rotary Club.  He is a writer and a 

publisher and has the firm Silver Cat.  He helps people write their sto-

ries.  In fact his subject today was stories and how important they 

are.  He reviewed stories from the past and the different methods of 

communication.  The Hieroglyphics were one method and they 

needed to be interpreted.   In today's modern age we have ways of 

telling and remembering stories such as writing books,  using the 

computer and .   In the past there were designated story tellers such 

as for Indian tribes or other groups.  Now everybody can read and 

write.  .  

Why tell stories?   If you bought an automobile in 1960 and wanted 

to compare it with a modern one, you can learn from the recorded past.  He has helped with the stories of 

Deon Rich, Los Cabo, Robert Jackson, Harness makers son ,Jack Kerner. 

Bob has been a member of Torrey Pines Rotary for many years and has written a book about its history.  

New members can read it an get a quick knowledge of the club.    

Two of our visitors read thank you letters from third graders at Kate Session Elementary School.  They are 

so interesting and all members should delivery dictionaries.   

Happy Sad $$$ were contributed by Michael McQuary.  He was at a presentation this AM for a ground 

breaking in the Mid Little Italy are a for school play facilities, Animal areas and restroom facilities.  Also con-

tributing were Jim Willis, Susan Rezner and Gus Goldau. 

Next Week:  Dec. 8, Invisible Threat-  Larry Scott 

December 15:  Christmas Party at  Tricia Hunter’s home, 5:30 to 8:00PM ,  3260 East Fox Run Way   $10 if 

you bring wine, $15 if no wine.  If you wish to participates in the exchange, bring a wrapped gig= valued at 

least $15. 

Dec 22:   Dark 

Dec 29    Dark 


